From: Kathy Bauer

Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 1:55 PM

To: Link, Claudia J.

Subject: Re: Reappointment to Community Restorative Justice Commission

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ]

Dear Claudia,

T would like to continue serving on the Community Restorative Justice Commission. I am
honored to assist in the important work of the Commission and of Restorative Justice
Partners. I have lived at for the past 40 years and am
pleased to live in Supervisor Adams district. I look forward to the possibilities of
expanding the work of the Commission and increasing community understanding of the
importance of restorative justice practices, especially in schools.

Sincerely

Kathy Bauer

Mobile

There is no single effort more radical in its potential for saving the world than a
transformation of the way we raise our children. -- Marianne Williamson



